
Christmas newsletter 2024 

 

Well, the Christmas celebrations this year have been fabulous. Thank you to everyone 

that came along to our annual Christmas fair. We had a wonderful morning full of 

Christmas arts and crafts, a trip to the Willow House grotto and some yummy 

Christmas treats.  

Christmas Dinner  

Sean our chef has been busy, continuing to work with the children and help make 

wonderful Christmas goodies. All the children enjoyed a lovely Christmas dinner (with all 

the trimmings) look at the smiles of approval! 

 

 



Christmas Fair 

A huge thank you to everyone that came along to our Christmas Fair on Saturday 7th 

December. We had a fabulous time and with over 300 people attending, it certainly was a 

busy but fun morning. We hope you all enjoyed yourselves.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Employee of the Year 2024 

Our employee of the year for this year is the wonderful Sam. 

Sam is a fantastic member of the team and 

we want to say congratulations again and 

thank you for all your hard work and 

dedication. 

              Congratulations to Sam  

Oh Christmas Tree …. 

Every year we purchase real Christmas trees for the nursery and this year the children have 

all been in charge of decorating them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Referral reward 

Do not forget our referral reward, it is our way of saying thank you to those parents who 

recommend family, friends, and colleagues to Verwood Day Nursery. The reward will be 

£100 if the following criteria is met – 

• Your name is mentioned at the time of enquiry or booking 

• The new child’s booking is a minimum of two sessions per week on a full time (51 

weeks a year) contract 

• The registration form is completed with your name on it as the referrer. 

Once the new child has attended Verwood Day Nursery for 3 full months the £100 reward 

will be credited to your account in the 4th month. 

 

 

Follow us on Instagram and like us on Facebook! 

Great ways for you to keep up to date with all the latest 

news and events. Just search ‘Verwood Day Nursery’. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all families for their continued 

support as always. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back in the new year and hope that 2025 is a 

prosperous and enjoyable year for everyone. 

 

A reminder to everyone that we officially close on Christmas Eve at 4pm 

and we are closed until the 2nd January 2025. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

From Craig, Kaitie and the team at Verwood Day Nursery 

 



 

 

 

Coming in 2025 ….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2025 will be a year of celebrations as we look back to 2005 when we opened  

our first nursery, Ringwood Day Nursery. 

 

As a group of nurseries, we will celebrate together and share some wonderful 

memories. 

 

There will be lots of exciting things to come…  


